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Dear Parents/Carers
This year, our school will be using ClassDojo to encourage important skills, like working hard and participating. We will also be using it to communicate with you - the platform allows us to instantly share messages, updates and photos from class. It’s the easiest way for you to see how your child is doing at school and to get in touch with their class teacher.
We would like all families to join us by signing up for ClassDojo. You can use it on any device – it’s a simple, free mobile app which is available for iOS and Android, and can also be accessed using a computer via www.classdojo.com .
We will need your mobile number and/or email address in order to invite you to join our Class Dojo group. Our class goal is for every family to fill out and return the slip by the end of this academic year! 
Learn more about ClassDojo! 
ClassDojo is used by 1 in every 2 schools and is the most popular classroom management app in the United States. Find out more about why we are excited to use ClassDojo, and about how it is safe and simple for everyone by exploring the following links:
www.classdojo.com/learnmore 
www.classdojo.com/privacycenter  









Request an Invitation to ClassDojo
Please complete this E-Form and return it to the school in order to receive an invitation. 
	Child’s Full Name:
	[bookmark: Text1][bookmark: _GoBack]     

	Parent/Carer’s Name(s):
	     

	Parent/Carer’s Mobile Number or email address
	     



If you are unable to complete this form, please contact the school directly with the required information above. 
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